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MEMORANDUM 

January 30, 2025 

 

TO: Wayne Thorley, Senate Fiscal Analyst and 

Sarah Coffman, Assembly Fiscal Analyst 

 

FROM: David Lenzner, Deputy Director 

Governor's Finance Office 

 

SUBJECT: 2025-2027 Biennium (FY26-27) Governor Recommended Budget Amendments 

 

Please withdraw the following item: 

 

I. AMENDMENT 

 

   9. DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES - PUBLIC AND BEHAVIORAL 

HEALTH - PUBLIC HEALTH IMPROVEMENTS - FY 25  

 Work Program #A251903234 

 
Dept/Div: DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES / DHS - PUBLIC AND BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 
A251903234 3234 This budget amendment removes $7,500,000 in each year of the upcoming biennium. The 
loss of this funding will be replaced by one-shot funding for the duration of the biennium. 
Total -7,500,000 

 

 

 

  

 


